
I-295 at Collins Road  
Interchange Improvements

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida
FIN 439484-1DISTRICT TWO

ABOUT THE PROJECT

Construction starts: August 2020
Construction ends: Late 2021 

                Contractor: J.B. Coxwell Contracting
Cost: $6.4 million

Questions? Contact Sara Pleasants at (386) 269-3490 or Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us. 
For additional project information, visit www.nflroads.com.

This project is designed to improve access to and from I-295 and Collins Road. Improvements to the 
interchange will be made within the project limits west of the intersection of Parramore Road and Collins Road 
and the intersection of Plantation Bay Drive and Collins Road. Planned improvements include: 
•	 Adding lanes to the ramp from southbound I-295 to Collins Road to provide two right turn lanes for westbound 

Collins Road, two through lanes to Parramore Road and two left turn lanes for eastbound Collins Road.
•	 Adding a lane from eastbound Collins Road to access the on-ramp to southbound I-295.
•	 Moving access from eastbound Collins Road to northbound I-295 to the east and reconfiguring it as 

a median U-turn. This change will lengthen the queue area for vehicles and establish a two-phase 
intersection to provide more efficient traffic flow for both directions of Collins Road, the northbound I-295 
off-ramp and the northbound I-295 on-ramp. The new design will also eliminate the sharp left turn at I-295 
to improve access for large trucks.

•	 Adding ramps to enable cyclists to move from the bike lane to the sidewalk for safer passage on the 
overpass and across ramps.

No single lane closures will be permitted from 6:30 a.m. to 11 p.m. daily. No double lane closures will be permitted 
at any time. Lane closures are posted every Friday afternoon at www.nflroads.com/trafficreport.


